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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

markdeafmcguire@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark McGuire 

< markdeafmcguire@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 8:10 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste .and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM} test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers and people 

with disabilities who can benefit from the cost-savings on energy by reallocating the funds towards assistive 

technologies and other needs. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
Mark McGuire 
Crestview, FL 32536 
markdeafmcguire@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

priuschallenge@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karen Beal 

< priuschal lenge@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 6:03 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 

Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Beal 
Key Largo, FL 33037 
priuschallenge@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

feltonpierre90@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Felton Pierre <feltonpierre90 

@everyactioncustom.com> 

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 4:32 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM} test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
Felton Pierre 
Miami, FL 33167 
fe1tonpierre90@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

mollydthings@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Molly Delahunty 

< mollydthings@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 4:30 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida . 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
Molly Delahunty 
Miami Beach, FL 33139 
mollydthings@gmail .com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

ialcoba@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ivette Alcoba 

< ialcoba@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 4:27 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 

Ivette Alcoba 

Miami, FL 33129 

ialcoba@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

earnesj@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Earnestine Johnson 

< earnesj@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 10:13 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 

Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practiees the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
Earnestine Johnson 
Jacksonville, FL 32218 
ea rnesj@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

kraushouse5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of POLLY KRAUS < kraushouse5 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, February 15, 2021 7:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping 

Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more 

efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities and drives economic growth and job creation. 

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
POLLY KRAUS 
Clearwater, FL 33764 
kra ushouseS@gmai I .com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Cgerstle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Claude Gerstle 

< Cgerstle@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, February 15, 2021 6:07 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Florida is one of the most vulnerable states to the effect of global warming increasing the risk of flooding, damage from 

more severe hurricanes and increased energy demands in the summer due to higher temperatures. To adapt Florida will 

be adding millions of electric vehicles, not just cars but even heavy-duty trucks so our electric grid must not only be 

bidirectional but have management that can handle large load changes and resolve phase and frequency problems in a 

matter of milliseconds, not minutes. This should be the number one priority of the public service commission. 

Part of our transportation sector is not amenable to electrification so we must develop a hydrogen-based economy as 

well. As more of our trash and biomass is utilized for hydrogen production those industries will at times have excess 

power and need to be able to sell it to the grid for a fair price. As more and more companies and individuals produce 

renewable energy the PSC has to oversee prices the utilities can charge for connection and transmission. It has to take 

into consideration the need for and value of battery storage attached to the grid especially in view of the severe energy 

shortage we saw this past week in the Midwest where solar panels were covered in snow and wind turbines produce 

and could not operate. 

As we move to more solar capacity the PSC must make sure that our renewable portfolio is adequate in the winter when 

there is much less solar capacity availability. 

Finally, the best way to keep people's electric bills low is for commercial buildings and residential structures to use 

energy most efficiently. The utilities should help ratepayers determine the most cost-effective ways to reduce their 

energy use. They need to identify buildings with above average power use and proactively help them find ways to 

reduce that usage. 

The practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utiJities haven't been modernized in 

almost 30 years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast 

and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, economic screens - used 

only in Florida - like the 2-year screen and the Rate Impact Measure (RIM) test led to power companies proposing goals 

of zero. Your practices should not penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or 

businesses. That doesn't serve the best interest of customers or the state. 

Let's consider ways to encourage utilities to do more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. 

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern state 

industry standards. The scope of this rulemaking should be broad enough to inform you about approaches used in other 

states - and how they might be adapted for Florida. 

A lot has changed in 30 years, our state rules on helping customers use energy smarter should keep up as well. 

Sincerely, 
Claude Gerstle 
Delray Beach, FL 33446 

Cgerstle@alum.mit.edu 
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